
Dear Parents of a Kindergarten Student,

Greetings! Welcome to Mrs. Maroney’s Kindergarten Class! Below are some helpful

hints to help you prepare your child for school each day.

● Please be sure to send lunch with your child for the first week of school

until we get used to the cafeteria routines.

●We will have snack time daily. Please pack one quick and healthy snack, in

addition to lunch. Please pack a snack your child can open and pack it

separate from his/her lunch everyday.

● Make sure your child has an appropriate sized backpack (large enough to fit

a folder) to carry his/her things to and from school. Please no messenger

bags or backpacks with wheels.

● Please send your child in with a heavy plastic folder (bottom pockets). This

will be his/her “Take Home” folder, which we will use everyday for mail, both

to and from school/home.

● Other supplies to please bring to school Monday, September 12th:

o 1 pack of Crayola crayons- box of 24

o 10 glue sticks

o 1 - 1 inch 3-ring view binder

WHITE

o 1 Over-the-ear kids basic

headphones➔

o 1 box of tissues

o 1 plastic bag with a complete change of

clothes (to keep at school for spills and accidents)

(These supplies do not need to be labeled with your child’s name)

We look forward to working with your child and you, to make it a

successful kindergarten year!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Rebecca Maroney


